
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 25 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO PLANNING AND DELIVERY OF SCHOOL 

INFRASTRUCTURE IN NEW SOUTH WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 2 February 2022 

 

 



As a local resident of Milperra I wish to ask that in view of all the proposed housing 

developments My husband and I as well as the majority of residents would prefer the University 

of western Sydney be kept for educational purposes. It would be such a waste to lose all its 

facilities. 


